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Join us as we come together, connect, and make some noise!

Public Health Institue of Metropolitan Chicago (PHIMC) is thrilled to

announce Night of Noise: We’re Still Connected, the annual variety show

first hosted by Illinois Safe Schools Alliance in 2016, will be held virtually

on Sunday, April 25, 2021 from 6:00pm until 7:00pm.

Night of Noise marks the end of a Day of Silence, wherein students in over

10,000 middle schools, high schools, and universities worldwide take a day-

long vow of silence to honor those in the LGBTQ+ community whose voices

often go unheard.

This past year has pushed us to reimagine what connectedness can look like.

While physical distance may keep us apart for now, our passion for health

equity and the safety, care, treatment, and support of LGBTQ+ youth

connects us all. Night of Noise is a chance for us to come together, connect,

and make some noise! We hope you will join us for this special event.

  

Tickets to this event are available now. Standard tickets are $50.00 and VIP

tickets can be purchased for $100.00 by clicking the button below.

Sponsorship and Host Committee opportunities are also still available -

visit phimc.org/night-of-noise or contact Danny Whalen for

​more information.
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BUY YOUR TICKET

NOW!

Be sure to follow us on social media!

 Facebook | Twitter | Instagram | LinkedIn
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